

U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535-0001

October 30, 2023

The Honorable Susie Lee Member of Congress

Dear Congresswoman Lee.

I am writing in response to your letter dated July 7, 2023 to the FBI on behalf of your constituent, Ms. Linda Hellow.

In order to protect the integrity of all investigations, the FBI does not generally comment on the status or existence of any potential investigative matter. Please be assured this matter has been brought to the attention of the appropriate personnel for any action deemed necessary.

I appreciate you bringing this matter to our attention, and I hope this information will be helpful to you in responding to Ms. Hellow.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Turner Assistant Director

Counterintelligence Division